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From: Svirsky.Susan@epamail.epa.gov 
Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2005 1:59 PM 
To: Campbell, Scott (MNH) 
Subject: Fw: IMPGs comments 
Scott, please start a file of these as I forward them.  Thanks 

Susan 
Susan Svirsky 
617.918.1434 

-----Forwarded by Susan Svirsky/R1/USEPA/US on 11/08/2005 01:58PM ----

To: Susan Svirsky/R1/USEPA/US@EPA

From: Lynn Fowler <lynnfowler@snet.net>

Date: 11/08/2005 09:29AM 

Subject: IMPGs comments


Dear Susan, 

Please do the right thing with G.E.s IMPGs proposal. I support the EPAs HHRA and ERA studies 

and the opinions of your peer review panels.  

G.E. had lots of time to argue with you and the panels of peer reviewers and they should accept 
your science not the "alternative assumptions" of their "scientists". G.E. should just start putting 
aside funds for continued remediation of the Housatonic River.  
You will receive a more comprehensive statement from the Housatonic River Commission. 
All my best, Lynn Fowler  
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